ST. FAITH'S CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL

St. Faith's Road, St. Cross, Winchester, SO23 9QB Tel: 01962 854934

Fax: 01962 854461

E-mail:adminoffice@st-faiths.hants.sch.uk

Headteacher: Dawn James MA(Ed) B.Ed(Hons)





Together: We Learn, We Share, We Pray, We Care with Courage, Trust, Love and Hope.

Dear Parents

Trip to Greenwich Maritime Museum and Cutty Sark

On **Wednesday 10th May**, Class Maple will be going to **Greenwich Maritime Museum and the Cutty Sark** as part of our topic Exploration. Children will need to arrive in school at **7.25am to register**, as the coach will leave *promptly* at **7.30am** in order to arrive at the museum in time for our activities. We have planned three activities at the museum. The class will split into 2 groups for a workshop session called **Polar Explorers**. Mrs Landen will lead one group and Mrs Choules the other. Both groups will also have an interactive session in the **All Hands Gallery** and time to explore other exhibitions. The class will eat lunch in one of the designated school spaces.

After lunch the class will walk the short distance to the **Cutty Sark** for a self-guided session on the ship between 2pm and 3pm. There will be a short time to purchase souvenirs in the Cutty Sark shop before returning to the coach.

We hope to arrive back in school at approximately 5.30pm. Although this is a long day, the museum and the Cutty Sark provide an excellent learning opportunity for the children. Children must wear school uniform and will need to bring a coat. They will also need a **packed lunch**, a **separate morning snack and drinks** (no glass bottles or cans). They may bring up to £5 to spend in the Cutty Sark shop if they wish.

We are asking for a contribution of £25 towards the cost of this trip. We are able to keep the cost at the same price as two years ago, thanks to the generous support of the Parent Association.

Yours sincerely
A. Landen
Maple Visit to Greenwich Maritime Museum and the Cutty Sark – Wednesday 10 th May
Name of child:
I give permission for my child to take part on the trip to Greenwich Maritime Museum and the Cutty Sark.
I enclose a contribution of £25 towards the cost of the trip.
I understand the children will need to leave promptly at 7.30 and will arrange for my child to be picked up from school at 5.30pm.
Signed: